
ANNOUNCEMENT 

In recent years, worldwide interest and concern has grown for the carrion-eating vultures 
of both the Cathartidae and Accipitridae. It has been proposed that a symposium be held 
within the next two years to discuss their status and problems. If you are interested in 
participating in such an exchange, either in person or by submitting a paper for the pub­
lished proceedings, please contact Sanford R. Wilbur, U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 1190 
E. Ojai Avenue, Ojai, California USA 93023. Please indicate your particular areas of interest.


